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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 895 authorizes a state agency to choose a public or certified public accountant to conduct its 

annual audit. The director of the state agency shall have sole discretion in the decision to utilize a 

public or certified public accountant and shall notify the State Auditor and Inspector of his or her 

decision to use the alternative audit procedure. Due to statewide agency director discretion and 

widely varying choices of alternative auditing sources; fiscal impact is undeterminable. Per the 

State Auditor, there is an anticipated loss of approximately 33 FTE. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 
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